

Old Hall Drive Academy

Together Everyone Achieves More









22nd September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to current situation and following COVID guidelines, we are now beginning to start teaching P.E again within school. We are asking children to come in P.E kit for the entire day, so they do not have to bring an additional bag as well as minimising any further risks. We ask that parents follow the school PE dress code where possible and ensure that children dress up warm as I can be quite cold. P.E is scheduled to be inside however, the children will be going outside throughout the day for lunch and break times in their kit.

The kit children should be wearing:

- A plain white top.
- Black tracksuit bottoms or shorts if it is warm.
- · Black jumper or fleece.
- Suitable outdoor trainers.

Please speak to your class teacher if you are having difficulty sorting out the correct kit for the time being.

Your class teacher will inform the children on what day there P.E is, so you know which days to wear P.E kit to school. Also, children should bring a water bottle with them to stay hydrated on all days but especially P.E days as they cannot share cups within class.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards

Mr R Foster Trust PE Lead









